
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 25/01/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal,  Haider Ali, Zunaira Shafiq, 
Ruqayyah Haroon, Imaan Yusaf, Amina Majid, and Mohammed Haseeb 
Ali. 

 

 We decided not to use the benches in the hall for year 6 children during the singing 

assembly, however the children forgot this week and put them out.  It appeared to work fine 

so we will continue to use them during singing assembly too. 

 Mrs Taylor is currently liaising with Lancashire County Council with regards to updating our 

heating system so she will let you know if there are any updates.  Mrs Taylor has asked staff 

to close external doors during the day, which will help to keep the school warmer. 

 The children have asked if Mrs Dowell can run a recorders club. Unfortunately she doesn’t 

have time to run another club, but she will ask around to see if anyone else is available. 

 Unfortunately, as air-conditioning is very expensive to install, Mrs Taylor isn’t sure that we 

have the funds for any new units. 

 Mrs Hills has informed me that she will be setting up a cricket club in the summer term. 

There is a timetable of extra-curricular clubs on the school website under ’curriculum’. 

 The children in football club wanted to know if we will be attending any tournaments this 

year.  Mrs Hills has said that she will look into organising some friendly matches. 

 Mrs Taylor has ordered some mirrored tiles for the boy’s bathroom – she is sure that the 

boys will be very pleased about this.  

 Mrs Taylor and Mrs Bowie were both very pleased with the list of suggestions for the 

winning house team reward; they will liaise together to choose something that the children 

will enjoy. 

 Coloured wrist bands for school lunches will be introduced to make sure that everyone gets 

the choice that they have made and they will not be able to change their minds once they 

are in the dining hall. 

 Mr Connor has asked the year 6 children to provide him with a list of sports clubs that they 

would like him to run after half term every Wednesday after school.  He will have a look at 

the suggestions and then make his decision. 

 Some children have suggested that we have a farm visiting school for a winning house 

reward or a visit to Leisure Box in Brierfield. 

 

Thank you to all the children for their contributions. 


